
16  May 2025 th

Dear Community Member,
We are excited to share a unique opportunity to shape the future of our growing Hindu
community in Sydney. The Hindu Council of Australia (HCA) has recently acquired a
property in Parramatta with government support, marking a milestone for our
community after over three decades of continuous service.
Now, the neighbouring property has come up for sale. Acquiring this site would allow us
to merge the properties and build a world-class United Hindu Cultural Centre that will
serve generations to come, without any hindrance from neighbours.
We need your support to raise AUD 3.25 million.

With your help, we can:
Build a space for Hindu activities, including such as yoga, meditation, music, dance,
seniors programs, an admin office, a support centre for new Hindu migrants and
language classes
Offer Hindu youth and family support services
Host Hindu cultural celebrations and interfaith events
Establish a Hindu community kitchen and hall
Establish an enduring institution representing our dharma in multicultural Australia
Establish an education centre for learning Hindu Dharma, traditions and culture

Ways to Support:
Become an Investor in our Community Unit Trust (returns after 2–5 years)
Offer a Bond (interest-free loan to be repaid after centre operations begin)
Donate as a founding supporter (naming rights available)

Your financial contribution, big or small, will leave a lasting impact.
We invite you to join us in building the Hindu Hub of Sydney. It is time for us to set up
this for our future Hindu generations. Let’s do this together

Sai Paravastu 
National President 
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